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To 

All the State Secretaries, 

State Associations of 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides, 

INDIAN UNION 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

 

Greetings to all from the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters! 
 

 

As we continue our efforts to enhance and improve the youth program of the 

Bharat Scouts and Guides, we are seeking valuable feedback and insights from 

our members across all levels from individuals. To achieve this, we are 

conducting a comprehensive survey to gather opinions and perspectives from 

Cubs, Bulbuls, Scouts, Guides, Rovers, Rangers, Unit Leaders, Adult Leaders, 

Organizing Commissioners, Training Commissioners, Heads of Institutions, and 

Parents. 

The objective of this survey is to understand the experiences, expectations, and 

suggestions of our members regarding the youth program. By collecting 

feedback from both existing members and non-members, we aim to analyse the 

inputs comprehensively and consider the opinions of all stakeholders involved in 

the scouting and guiding movement. 

We kindly request your cooperation in circulating the survey link given below 

through your circulars, sharing it with social media and WhatsApp groups to all 

members within your state association. We encourage all members to complete 

the survey before March 20, 2024. 

Please ensure that the survey link is disseminated through appropriate 

communication channels to reach as many members as possible. Your support in 

this endeavour is greatly appreciated and will contribute significantly to the 

success of our efforts to strengthen and improve the youth program of the 

Bharat Scouts and Guides so that we get more young people joining this 

movement. 

Circular No.: 25 / 2024 

Date         : 15th Feb., 2024

  

SUB:  CIRCULATION OF SURVEY LINK FOR FEEDBACK ON YOUTH PROGRAM OF 

BHARAT SCOUTS AND GUIDES 

 

 

 

 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides 
                                                                                      Creating Better India 

National Headquarters 
Address: Lakshmi Mazumdar Bhawan, 16, M. G. Marg, I. P. Estate, New Delhi-110002 

Website :www.bsgindia.orgEmail Id: info@bsgindia.org Phones:+91-11-23378702,23378667 

 

http://www.bsgindia.org/
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Link & QR Code for sharing the feedback on Youth Program: 

https://scouts.org.in/BSGYouthSurvey/   

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to the scouting and guiding 

movement. 

Thanking you, 

Yours in Scouting/Guiding, 

(DR. RAJ KUMAR KAUSHIK) 

DIRECTOR 
Enclosed: 

Softcopies of the posters to circulate in all communication channels 

Copy to:- 

1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters.

2. Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout and Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi.

3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18 Institutional Area, Shahid Jeet

Singh Marg,  New Delhi - 110016.

4. The Commissioner, Navadaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15, Sector - 62,

Noida, Uttar Pradesh – 201309.

5. The Director, DAV

6. All the District Secretaries, District Association of Dammam, Riyadh, Muscat

and Jamiat Youth Club. 

https://scouts.org.in/BSGYouthSurvey/

